
 

 
Moved By   Resolution No.: 
Last Name Printed    

Seconded By 
  

Council Date: 
Last Name Printed   November 2, 2020 
 
 
WHEREAS at the Committee of the Whole Meeting on Monday October 26, 
2020, Council considered a memo from the Director or Public Works, regarding 
approval to resume Parking Fare collection Downtown and in Parking Lots in 
Town of Cobourg; 
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council extend the suspension 
of parking fee collection and By-law Enforcement of Downtown Parking Meters 
and Parking Lots until January 4, 2021; and 
 
FURTHER THAT staff bring a report to the Committee of the Whole meeting 
on January 4, 2021 regarding the resumption parking fee collection in the Town 
of Cobourg.  
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